
  
  05/15/18 

   

     

X. NEW BUSINESS 
 
  
 
 
 
  

  

 Approval to Change of July 24, 2018 Regular Board and FY19 Budget 
Hearing to July 31, 2018 

    
     
     
  

It is recommended that the July 24, 2018, Regular Noon Meeting and 5:00pm 
FY19 Budget Hearing be changed to July 31, 2018.  The Mississippi School 
Boards Association is hosting the NSBA Southern Region Leadership 
Conference in Biloxi on July 22-24, 2018, and several Board members have 
expressed a desire to attend to support MSBA.   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

ACTION BY THE BOARD: 

 
 Motion Second Yes No Abstain Absent 

Mr. Babb (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mrs. Davis (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mr. Hudson (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mr. Prather (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mr. Wheeler (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

       

PASSED: YES (   ) NO (   )   

 
 
  

 
 

     
     
     

Action 


